East Bridgford, St. Peter's C of E Academy – Homework

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject: Art Date: 29.1.25

Good afternoon.

You may have heard we had a visit from the Life Education Team on Wednesday. Our theme was "It's good to be me." We learned all about how to care for our bodies and keep healthy, that it is important to get between 10-12 hours sleep and that we should keep active, ideally 60 minutes a day. To keep our brain healthy, we found out we should have a screen free day to help us connect with our friends and family. We also learned how we should keep safe when we were out and about, i.e. not wandering off on our own and what to do if we get lost. We discussed the importance of taking turns with our friends and being kind to each other. Overall, we had a great afternoon. The children listened well and keenly answered all the questions with great enthusiasm. Look out for the photo of Freya in the Newsletter.

We also have photos in the newsletter of lasts weeks art lesson. We used our ammonite motifs and traced them on to polystyrene tiles. We then used printing inks to create brilliant prints which will go on our display later in the term.

Curriculum:

We are really enjoying our new topic, Rocks, Relics and Rumbles and the children have thoroughly enjoyed learning about tectonic plates and the Ring of Fire. I'm sure your children will be able to share their learning with you. In T4W we have almost the finished the unit on cumulative stories and we are busy being creative, writing our own stories. Thank you for sending your child/children in with a box, this has enabled us to proceed with our D&T topic and begin to make moving cams. This will continue over the next two weeks. In IT we have learned about emailing and we have sent our class friends emails this afternoon.

PE: We will continue to have indoor PE on Monday and outdoor PE on Friday (cricket for this half term). Please send appropriate kit - warm clothes for outdoors (hat and gloves on very cold days).

If your child does Cross Country, please send their trainers in a carrier bag (or sent a bag into school) so they can be sent home after the session to be cleaned. Trainers will need to be returned for indoor PE

HOMEWORK:

Mr. Tomlinson has kindly asked if the whole school can contribute to the Vale of Belvoir Rotary Junior School Art Competition. The theme is "My favourite book or Film". Your child/children have been sent home with an information pack. Lower Key Stage 2 would like these returned on Monday 24th so that we can share them with each other before they are collected on Friday 28th February.

Thank you.

Mrs. Archer Dytch

To be returned by: Monday 24th February th 2025